
 Dear Fellow Members of the Hindu 
Temple: 

 It is an honor and privilege for me to 
thank each and every one of you for 
your continued support of the Hindu 
Temple. I am sure you will agree with 
me in saying that we are extremely 
fortunate to have Hindu Temple in 
Birmingham to fulfill religious, 
cultural, and educational needs of our 
Hindu Community. We are equally 
fortunate to have devotees, 
volunteers, and supporters like you 
who are always willing to share their 
time, talent, and resources towards 
further strengthening the core values 
of the Hindu Temple and enriching 
lives of Hindu community of the 
Greater Birmingham by supporting 
and promoting various educational, 
cultural, and religious activities 
through our Hindu Temple. 

 I would like to take this opportunity 
to invite you and your spouse to a  
social gathering on January 10th, 2015 
at Hampton Inn & Suites, Galleria. 
beginning at 11.00 AM.  

  

 

 This will also be an occasion for us to 
informally share and discuss our  
vision for the future growth and 
development of the Hindu Temple 
and its missions. May I request you to 
please let Dr. Yoginder Vaid (969-
2141), Dr. Mahender Reddy (901-
6640) or Mr. Anil Patel (908-1305) 
know that you and your spouse plan 
to attend this event by   01/03/2015. 

 We have progressed substantially 
since the Hindu Temple was built in 
Birmingham seventeen years back 
but at the same time we have a long 
way to go. We feel extremely 
confident about your continued 
passionate support and participation 
to ensure that educational, cultural, 
and religious activities in the Hindu 
Temple continue to grow and flourish 
in the years to come. 

  May the blessings of Lord Almighty be 
always with all of us and our families.  

  Thanking you.  

 Sincerely,  

 Vishwa Rao,  

 Chairman, Board of Trustees THTCCB  


